Mrs. S. Robinson




7th October 2024
Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 4 Trip – Grosvenor Museum


On Monday 11th November, we are planning a visit to Grosvenor Museum, Chester. We will be leaving school at 9.00am and will be back around 3.45pm.


Our topic this term is all about The Romans. We will also be having a Roman Tour as well as a workshop.


We are asking for a voluntary contribution on £15.00 to cover the cost of transport and admission to the Museum.  Should we not receive sufficient funds to cover this cost, the trip may have to be cancelled.


Pupils should wear school uniform, bring a waterproof jacket and wear sensible shoes or trainers.


Your child will need to bring a packed lunch on this day in a clearly named plastic bag, which can then be easily disposed of. No glass bottles or fizzy/energy drinks please.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Payment for this trip will need to be made via Parentpay as no money is being handled in school. If you have any difficulties with logging on or how to make a payment, please do not hesitate to contact school.

Many thanks.


Miss Robertshaw & Miss Bacon
Year 4 Class teachers
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